
 

 

 
Security Credentials Section April 09, 2024  

 
*** Critical Announcement - Terminal ID Re-badge (Pink Badges) *** 

 
The Terminal ID Re-Badge Process is effective Monday 4/15/24 
 
The re-badging process will be done in two overlapping phases: 
 
Phase 1: Renewal for all Terminal ID/Badges expiring between                          

   4/15/24 – 6/14/24. 
 

Phase 1: Badges Expiring between 4/15/24 – 6/14/24 
 

All Terminal ID/badges (Pink Badges) expiring between 4/15/24 - 6/14/24 will be 

processed as a regular badge renewal. This means that applicants must meet the 

following requirements: 

 
1. Complete the mandatory Prohibited Items Training 
2. Schedule an appointment ASAP, through the Badge Office on-line 

appointment system 
3. Complete a regular Terminal ID Badge Application   
4. Submit original, unexpired, I9 documents and copies with application 

 
Phase 2: Terminal ID Badges Expiring between 6/15/24 – 4/15/25  
 

 Instructions for badges expiring between 6/15/24 – 4/15/25 will          

     be emailed at a later date. Each company will receive a schedule for    

 re-badging. Specific Wednesdays (afternoon) and Saturdays (mornings) will be reserved   

 for the Terminal ID Re-badging.  

  
    Please email your Terminal ID/Concessions badge coordinator via email at  
    sboconcessions@lawa.org, with questions regarding this email.  
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